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Senator Fifield asked: 

 

Can you provide a copy of the HAP Campaign focus group reports? Whether there were 

recordings done and whether those are available? When was the last focus group conducted? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The research reports relating to the Household Assistance Package campaign are currently 

being used to form advice to Government and as such the Department has no plans to release 

the research publicly. Focus group recordings are not provided to the Department for privacy 

reasons. 

 

The last focus group for the campaign was conducted on 30 April 2012. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


